
From: Julie Kalker  

Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2013 8:53 AM 

To: Killing Kompany  
Cc: Judy Sobel  

  
  

Jon,  

  

Our thanks to you and your colleagues at The Killing Kompany for an amazing evening. 

The positive feedback we have been hearing from our synagogue's membership in the 

few days that have passed has been overwhelming. Your ability to engage the crowd 

and turn our "suspects" into part of the show made it an unforgettable event, one that 

will be remembered for years to come.  

  

You have been a pleasure to work with, reliable, professional, and, most importantly, 

funny! I would not hesitate to recommend The Killing Kompany to any group looking for 

a great group-building experience (or just a plain old fun evening)! 

  

Best, 

  

Julie Kalker 

Judy Sobel 

Lisa Schilowitz 

 

The Young Israel of Great Neck 

516-829-6040 

 


